

BRISTOL AREA MG OWNERS CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING Tuesday, 02 March 2021

PRESENT			
Garry Bishop Chris Leverett Ian Scott	Pauline Leverett Val Scott Janet Pryce-Jones	Violet Delmas Richard Delmas Steve Richards	Andrew Hounsom Bert Hurditch
APOLOGIES			Action
None			
MINUTES OF LAST MEETING			
MATTERS ARISING			
TREASURER'S REPORT			
Club: 6689.11 - Autumn Run: 166.15 - Bluebell: 1381.01 - TOTAL: 8236.27 We are down £24.90 on the year (last year £356.40 down) so, with no costs for a Christmas Party, we are jogging along. Extra postage for the magazine is offset by not having room hire, although we have had no fundraising raffles.			
AREA SECRETARY'S REPORT			
Deadline for the next magazine is 19 th March. VD/RD/PL to send out a newsletter [DONE]. PL to send pics of model MGs to Moss.			PL
MEMBERSHIP REPORT			
<p>Renewals: Sue & Steve Coleman (241), Roy & Jennifer Crosier (252) (SO 03/03), Jasper Moloney (283), Charlie Taylor (240), Ray Westcott (268)</p> <p>Email Sue & Andy Davison (103) (Feb)</p> <p>Reminders: Peter Stanley (222) (Feb)</p> <p>Letter Paul & Sandra Stubbs (250) (Jan)</p> <p>Reminders: Margaret & Steven Williams (167) (Jan) (phoned instead)</p> <p>Lapsed Ray Westcott (268) unable to attend any Club night and likely to sell MG</p> <p>New Members: None yet</p> <p>As at 02/03/2021 we have 82 memberships - total £1060 (inc £15 p&p) 136 members (+ 1 named child) - 54 couples/family memberships + 24 single memberships + 4 Hon Members</p> <p>Some members have now set up Standing Orders.</p>			
FUND RAISING			
Ditto (see last month!)			
REGALIA			
Peaks are still trading. SR still has some stock which we need to get rid of - maybe raffle or auction. SR to make a list for PL to put in magazine - items to be available for sale at next 'real' Club Night.			SR/PL
EVENT CO-ORDINATOR'S REPORT			
NOT the BLUEBELL 2021 has been cancelled as hotel not able to be open in time. Hotel has returned the deposit. PL to amend events list [DONE]. Steve Williams has been in contact with the Dorset pub we went to before who would welcome a visit. April Club Night (Zoom) - Ralph Togneri to do a talk on MG racing. He will send photos to PL for a slide show. No news yet from the Rugby Club. VD to keep us updated. BH to investigate an August date for a picnic/gala/jamboree.			PL VD BH

AUTUMN RUN	
Advert gone to Enjoying MG for April/May/June/July. PL to contact start and finish venues to ask about their plans for opening. <i>[PL has left a message on The Bridge Inn answerphone and has emailed the ES Railway]</i> Booking forms to be available in April.	
AOB	
PL to send a copy of the newsletter to Tim Hipwell and ask if he would like an invite to Club Night. <i>[DONE]</i> Everyone who subscribes to our newsletters gets the Zoom invitation.	
DATE OF NEXT MEETING	
Tuesday 6 th April on Zoom. Thanks go to AH for facilitating.	